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Response to Planning application from Hertfordshire County Council (T and CP
GDP Order 2015)

District ref: 6/2019/3200/ADV
HCC ref: WH/4/2020 
HCC received: 06/01/2020
Area manager: Roger Taylor
Case officer: Paul Marshall

Location
McDonalds Restaurant
68 The Galleria
Comet Way
Hatfield
AL10 0XY

Application type
Advertisement Consent

Proposal
Installation of 3x digital freestanding signs and 1x 15" Digital Booth Screen

Decision
Notice is given under article 18 of the Town and Country Planning (Development
Management Procedure) (England) Order 2015 that the Hertfordshire County Council as
Highway Authority does not wish to restrict the grant of permission.

Hertfordshire County Council as Highway Authority considers the proposal would not
have a severe residual impact on the safety and operation of the adjoining highways and
would not wish to restrict the grant of planning permission.

COMMENTS The proposals are for the Installation of 3x digital freestanding signs and 1x
15" Digital Booth Screen. Drawing p19-062-0423 15c demonstrates all the signage is
within the curtilage of the site and is of acceptable dimensions and design whereby it is
considered unlikely that the additional signage would have any impact on highway
capacity or safety. Therefore, the Highway Authority present no objections.

Paul Marshall

Date 15/01/2020
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